
Tiny Stitches January 2010 Newsletter

Happy New Year!

Emily will be handling the Treasurers' duties after today. 

Checks have not been received from Hart EMC or Speedway. Someone will 
pick them up this month. 

We can only request $10,000 from Jackson EMC in order to keep our status 
as a public non-profit. 

Distribution for this month is 55 layettes, 14 fetal demise, and 1 burial. 

We need white, lacy afghans, 24”X24”, for burials. They can be made of 3ply 
yarn with larger needles. They are decorative and not for warmth. 

The date for the Sewing and Quilting Expo has changed. It will be on March 
11-13. Set up will be on Wednesday. Check with Leon to sign up to volunteer 
at our booth. 

Georgia will check to see how many pin cushions were left from last year and 
then decide how many we need to have for the Expo. 

Our Website is being upgraded. We will pay for the upgrade.The hosting and 
maintenance of the website are donated services. 

Emily will be checking to see who has the sewing machines and sergers that 
belong to Tiny Stitches to verify who has them and that they are being used 
for Tiny Stitches work. If you have a machine, please respond to her request. 

The Board has reaffirmed our policy concerning buying materials. Unless you 
are specifically authorized to buy materials, you must get permission before 
you buy anything totaling over $100.00 if you want to be reimbursed. If you 
do not get permission, we will consider the purchase a donation and give you 
a tax receipt.We appreciate your efforts, but we have to maintain control of 
our budget. 

Because of Christmas , we are low on a number of items this month. 



We need: 

Receiving blankets - the new flannel is in 

Afghans 

Sleepsacks 

Sweaters 

Boy sleepers, gowns, and lapfront shirts 

Girl sleepers and gowns 

Large Tote bags, especially girl fabrics 

Burial Afghans - see above 

Meetings for the month of January-February 

Snellville Group-(3 rd Friday) Jan.15 1:00pm to 4:00pm- Eastside Heritage 
Center, 2160 Fountain Drive, Snellville GA. 

Gainesville Workshop- (3 rd Saturday) Jan. 22, 9:30am to 2:00pm- Lakewood 
Baptist Church, 2235 Thompson Bridge Road, Gainesville, GA 

Gwinnett Medical Workshop- (3 rd Saturday) Jan. 22, 9:30am to 1:00pm- 
Lawrenceville Presbyterian Church, Lawrenceville, GA. 

Marietta Group-(3 rd Tuesday) Jan. 19, 6:30pm to9:00pm-Mt. Zion United 
Methodist Church, 1770 Johnson Ferry Road, Marietta GA. 

Bunten Road Workshop- (last Tuesday) Jan. 25, 9:30am to 2:00pm- Bunten 
Park Activities Building, Duluth, GA. 

Prepack Day (Wednesday before Business Meeting) Jan. 27, 9:30am- My 
Extra Attic- Peachtree Industrial Blvd. 

Business Meeting- (1 st Monday) Feb. 1, 10:15am, Atlanta Sewing Center, 
Pleasant Hill Road, Duluth, GA. 

Lilburn Workshop- (1 st Thursday) Feb.4, 6:00pm to 7:30pm, Calvary Baptist 
Church, 5255 Lawrenceville Hwy. Lilburn, GA 



Alpharetta Workshop-(2 nd Saturday) Feb. 13, 9:30am to 1:00pm-Alpharetta 
First United Methodist Church-69 Main Street, Alpharetta, GA. 


